
                            

                                 (Translation) 

 

Ref.  MONO 033/15   

 

       November 13, 2015 

 

Subject :      Registration of New Branch Establishment for Subsidiary 

To :  President    

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

 Reference is made to the resolution to the registration of new branch establishment for 

subsidiary, Mono Production Co., Ltd. (MPD), by the meeting of Board of Directors No.3/2015, held on 

August 5, 2015.  The branch office is located on 29/9 Moo.4 Chaiyapruk Rd., Bangplub, Pakkred, 

Nonthaburi 11120.  The objective of the branch establishment is to be used as a studio for broadcasting 

TV programs on MONO29 digital TV channel.    

 

  MPD has registered the establishment of new branch with Department of Business 

Development, Ministry of Commerce on November 13, 2015. 

 

 Please be informed accordingly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

    (Mr. Sang Do Lee) 

         Chief Executive Officer 


